
Diwali celebration!
Please feel free to come 

along, our wonderful 
parents have been 

helping and advising and 
have some lovely 

activities planned that 
we’re very much looking 

forward to. 

Children in Need
This Friday, we are asking 

pupils to bring £1 to 
donate to the charity. In 
return, they can do their 

hair in a funny way or 
wear a funny hat or wear 

the Children in Need 
merchandise to school.  

Ways we communicate 
with you:

Don’t forget- we are now 
paperless. This means that 
all communication will be 

emailed and texted. If 
you’re not receiving 

anything, please speak to 
the office. Follow us on 

Instagram and X for more 
information.  

WELCOME

A message from 

Miss Froggatt

This term has already 
been very busy and 

we’re set to get even 
busier! You may have 
noticed on Instagram 
that some of the play 
equipment has been 

removed from the 
playground. We have 
asked for new ideas 
and designs in to the 
estates team by 24th

November. If you 
know of any 

companies that 
could help us or if you 
are practical yourself, 

we are looking at 
ways in which we can 

develop the boring 
playground into a 
transformational 

space for our pupils to 
use. 

November 2023

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

WE NEED YOU!

We are always looking for volunteers to help in school. Would you enjoy listening to children 
read? Would you love to go on a school trip (we pay for you)? Do you do an interesting job 

that you can tell the children about? Interested in Governance? Please let us know, we 
would love for more of our parents to be involved if you can! 


